
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Jonathan Taylor, Economic Development Manager 

    Caitlyn Quwenikov, Interim Director Tualatin Chamber of Commerce 

DATE:    November 22, 2021 

SUBJECT: 
Small Business Saturday Proclamation  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Review and accept proclamation designating November 27, 2021 as Small Business Saturday in 
the City of Tualatin. 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
Proclaiming the Saturday after Thanksgiving as Small Businesses Saturday is an annual tradition 
in the City of Tualatin that provides a platform to show support for our small business community, 
the entrepreneurial efforts of our residents, and honor the large workforce they employ. It also 
further demonstrates to our community that the City of Tualatin strongly supports our small 
businesses as they continue to navigate the economic challenges of the COVID-19 Pandemic. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- Proclamation  
 


